
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Jordan W. Dietz 
Date: September 16, 2021 
Subject: Reorganization of Board of Directors 
 
 
The President position on the Board is currently vacant.  District staff recommends filling this 
position. The current organization is as follows: 

 President:    Vacant 
 Vice President:   Steven C. Farrell 
 Secretary to the Board:  Jordan W. Dietz 
 Acting Secretary in the 
 Absence of the Secretary:  Jeanene Weiss 
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